[image: image1.jpg]



April 20, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians of Elden Third Graders: 
Our 3rd Grade Concert is quickly approaching! The concert will feature the Elden 3rd Grade Orchestra and musical selections performed by the Elden Third Grade General Music Classes.  The concert will be presented at Elden Elementary School in the Gym and will begin at 2:00 PM on Tuesday May 22, 2018.  

Boys and girls are encouraged to dress in your best summer fun (school appropriate) outfit for our performance.  

We look forward to a delightful concert with the awesome sounds of the Elden Elementary Third Graders!  If you have any questions or concerns regarding our concert, please feel free to contact us at school, 638-6118, kkahl@bville.org or dgrimaldi@bville.org.  We look forward to seeing all of you on Tuesday May 22!  If you are unable to attend the concert no worries we will video tape the concert and provide you with the link to view the concert a few days after the show.
Musically yours, 

Mrs. Grimaldi & Mrs. Kahl 
Elden Orchestra Teacher, Elden Vocal/General Music Teacher
